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This recent article talks about the need for hundreds of millions of dollars to protect local CBC television. The CBC is not required to offer local television services. Its mandate under the Broadcasting Act is to “reflect Canada and its regions to national and regional audiences, while serving the special needs of those regions.” Local broadcasting services can be provided through radio, which is much less costly than television and more accessible while driving or working around the house. 

  The Auditor General’s 2000 report pointed out that the CBC has an abundance of accountability relationships, but none of them defines the job it is expected to do broadly enough not to interfere with its independence but specifically enough to define resource requirements. I recently suggested one possible method to address this issue, in a presentation to a Senate committee.

  Parliament’s Committee on Canadian Heritage recommended in 2008 annual CBC funding of at least $40 per capita. Given cost increases since 2008, and comparisons with other countries, an annual funding level of $50 per capita is necessary for a public broadcaster serving a country as vast and diverse as Canada.
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